
Italia-America Bocce Club 
2210 Marconi Avenue 

St. Louis, MO 63110 

Email: Italia1@stlbocce.com 

 

*Notice of Upcoming Elections* 
 

Sunday, May 15, 2022 

Voting 10 AM to 1 PM 
 

The Italia-America Bocce Club will hold its annual election on Sunday, May 15, 2022, at 

the club facility, 2210 Marconi, St. Louis, MO 63110. Voting will begin at 10 AM and 

end promptly at 1 PM. Those members in good standing, with either a membership card 

or photo identification, may vote one ballot. The member must be present to vote. 

Absentee ballots are not permitted. 

 

This election will be held to replace the President, the Secretary and four Director 

positions on the Board of Directors. The positions of President and Secretary are three-

year terms. Three Director positions are three-year terms, and one is a two-year term. The 

election committee has reviewed and approved the below listed members seeking to fill 

the vacant positions. The committee has made no recommendation of any member over 

another. Candidates will be listed on the ballot in order of submission to the election 

committee. 

 

Those submitting applications for President are Robert Della Croce and Dan Drago, Jr. 

Gayle Morris is running for Secretary unopposed. Those submitting applications for a 

Board of Director position are Bill Mitchell, Bob Ruebsam, Ron Farotto, Vincent 

Mancuso, Steve Salvaggio and Drew Werninger.  

 

The election committee will present to the membership a special bulletin board to be 

displayed in the club. The board will include a sample ballot and instructions on voting 

along with a one-page resume submitted by each candidate running for a position. This 

will be displayed as soon as possible prior to the election. 

 

The election committee will restrict all solicitation of votes by any person within the club 

building during the voting period of 10 AM to 1 PM, May 15, 2022.  Any questions 

concerning the election may be directed to Joe Garr at (314) 753-2580 or Julie Belfi-

Sanna at (314) 614-9534 or a club officer. Our club phone number is (314) 773-5574.  


